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HB 3501 is not the way to solve this problem! Yes everyone has rights but this is not 

a good way to help the problem. There should be other ways looked at first. This Bill 

will cause untold worries and hardships on businesses and home and land owners 

that do not deserve it. Please vote no on this Bill. 


